April News

Hope everyone is having a lovely Easter Holiday! Here's what's happening at NHHSA during the month of

April...
Visit our Website

Easter Holiday Break

Just areminder that we are still on Easter Holiday
through Monday, April 2, 2018.

May the Holiday bring you renewed inspiration.

Classes will resume their normal schedule on
Tuesday, April 3, 2018.

Prom Voting Day Scheduled

Students will be voting for their Prom 2018 King &
Queen, Prince & Princess, and Duke & Duchess on
Friday, April 6, 2018.

The voting date had initially been announced as April
4, 2018 but it was changed to accommodate a
schedule for one of the Prom facilitators.

We are truly excited to announce the voting results
within days of voting.

The best of luck to all contenders!

2018 - 2019 School Year Pre-
Enrollment Deadline

We have opened Pre-Enroliment for our existing
students for the 2018 - 2019 Scholastic Year and we
hope you are planning to return!

The deadline for pre-enroliment is Friday, April 13,


http://www.nhhsa.com

2018. If you have not done so already, take
advantage of safeguarding your child's placement "o .
and your tuition cost. Pre-enroll today! Simply dick

on the link below to complete the form and payment A4
online or come by the office and do it in person.

Either way....we want you back!!
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Pre-Enrollment Link:

https://www.educationatnhhsa.com/pre-enrollment-
2018-2019-school-year.html

Graduate's Picture Day

We're looking forward to seeing upcoming graduates
for picture day 2018 scheduled for Thursday, April
26th at 9 a.m.

SCHOOL
PORTRAITS

Graduates should bring their Cap & Gown in tow.

And speaking of Caps & Gowns, we have just
received the shipment and are currently culling
through it. They should be ready for pickup within a
few days. We will give you a call to let you know
when to come by!

"Trolls" - The Play

Ms. Cynthia Ochoa & Theater students in grades 3rd
through 6th would like to invite you to their
production of the play Trolls. It will be held on Friday,
April 27, 2018 at 12:15 p.m. in the main cassroom.

All parents and Home-Bound students welcome.
Andit's FREE!
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